
From Father Bill 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

In June, the Vestry of Christ Church contracted with Down East 
Renovation in Edenton to take on restoration of our termite and weather damaged 
bell tower. These pictures were taken on July 29th to give you an “inside look.” 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Down East Renovations keeps skilled artisans on staff. Their approach to historic 
renovation is similar, on a smaller scale, that which brought Notre Dame 

 



Cathedral back from its devasting fire. As you can see from these pictures and a 
report from this artisans once they got to work, it’s a blessing that the vestry 
commissioned this work now! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Down East Renovation is also restoring the front doors to our church. Why, these 
restored doors just might be in place this coming Sunday!  

 


